From: DPU Efiling (DPU)

To: DPU Efiling (DPU)
Subject: MA DPU Competitive Supply Companies - Failure to File 2022 Renewal Application List
Date: Monday, August 29, 2022 8:21:48 AM

From: Morris, Lauren (DPU)

Sent: Friday, August 26, 2022 1:42 PM

To: Morris, Lauren (DPU) <lauren.morris@mass.gov>

Cc: Leupold, Jeffrey (DPU) <jeffrey.leupold@mass.gov>

Subject: MA DPU Competitive Supply Companies - Failure to File 2022 Renewal Application List

Hello:

Pursuant to the September 1, 2020 hearing officer memorandum and D.P.U. 19-07-C, competitive
supply companies must file a renewal application no later than July 1, 2022. In D.P.U. 19-07-C at 13-
17, the Department outlined the actions that we would take when competitive supply companies fail
to submit their annual license renewal application in a timely manner.

Department staff provided two courtesy emails to all competitive supply companies on June 1, 2022
and June 24, 2022 reminding competitive supply companies to file their license renewal application.
The Department stated that for 2022, only, the deadline to file a license renewal application would
be August 1, 2022 and, the 14-calendar day grace period will end on August 15, 2022. D.P.U. 19-07-
C, at17.

The competitive supply companies listed on this webpage: https://www.mass.gov/info-
details/competitive-supply-companies-that-have-not-filed-a-renewal-application have not filed a
2022 renewal application as of August 15, 2022. These competitive supply companies are prohibited
from signing up new customers. Competitive supply companies that submit a complete license
renewal application between August 16, 2022 and October 1, 2022 will regain the ability to submit
enrollment requests for new customers starting October 2, 2022.

If you have questions about an electric renewal application, please contact the electric power

division competitive supply team at: dpu.electricsupply@mass.gov.

If you have questions about a gas renewal application, please contact the gas division competitive

supply team at: dpu.gassupply@mass.gov.

Lauren Morris

Hearing Officer

Department of Public Utilities
Cell: 617-851-8930
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